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Mr Paul Freeman

Senior Planner, Resource Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Mr Freeman

Proposed Modifications to the Moolarben Coal Project (05_0117 MOD 12 and
08_0135 MOD 2)

Thank you for your email message dated 1 July 2015 requesting Transport for NSW
(TTNSW) comment on the above.

TfINSW has reviewed the submitted information and has no comment on the proposed
modifications.

If you require further clarification regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact
Para Sangar, Senior Transport Planner on 8202 2672.

Please note for future reference when sending referrals to TINSW via email, could you
kindly use the following email address: development@transport.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely
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